
CHANGE IN SPECTATOR CART RENTAL 
One change that is taking place this year at the state meet is spectator cart rental will run 
directly through the schools. This method of cart allocation was used at last Fall’s 4A State 
Tournament and proved to be a fair and equitable way to divide the available carts.   

o Each qualifying team will be given a complimentary cart for the coaches. 

o Each individual qualifier coach will also have a cart available to them. 
Coaches of individuals, if you plan to walk with your player as opposed to 
using a cart, let IHSAA know so that the cart may be used elsewhere. 

o The IHSAA will place “cart reservation” cards (very limited number) in each 
coach’s packet. It is then the school’s responsibility to give their parents/fans 
the “cart reservation” card which the parent/fan will use to rent the cart from 
the course inside the pro shop. Each golf site will have several hundred fans 
and there simply are not enough carts for everyone, so it makes sense for 
participating schools to delegate who gets a cart.   

o Spectators and fans will not reserve carts in advance. The schools will 
determine which of their spectators will utilize available rental carts (schools 
may utilize a random draw, a rotation each day, etc). 

o No private carts will be allowed. Due to the limited number of carts available, 
not all players will have a spectator cart available. 

 


